June, 2015

Bourns® Model SM74139EL/SM74139XEL
T1/CEPT/ISDN-PRI Dual Transformers
to be Discontinued

Bourns has decided to discontinue the Model SM74139EL and SM74139XEL T1/CEPT/
ISDN-PRI Dual Transformers. A lack of sales volume and diminishing demand necessitates this
action. Regrettably, no replacement part numbers are available at this time.

Obsolete Part Numbers
SM74139EL
SM74139XEL

Please plan for the following deadlines:

Last time buy date: November 30, 2015
Last time ship date: May 30, 2016

Should you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact Customer
Service/Inside Sales.
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http://www.bourns.com/docs/technical-documents/obsolete-parts/SM74139_obsolete.pdf
http://www.bourns.com/support/contact

